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UBITED STATES XUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

DOCKET_NO. 50-508A
THE WASHLAGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM, ET AL

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF ANTITRUST INFORMATION

The Washington Public Power Supply System has submitted antitrust infor-
mation accompanying its application for an operating license for a pressurized
water reactor (koown as WNP-3) near Satsop, in Grays Harbor County, Washington.

The data =«hmitted contains antitrust information for review pursuant to NRC
Regulatory Guiie 9.3 necessary to determine whether there have been any significant
changes since the cumpletion of the antitrust review at ghe construction permit
stage. The construction permit holders for WNP-3 are Washington Public Power Supply
System, Pacific Powe~ and Light Company, Portland Gemeral Electric Company,

Puget Sound Power and Light Company and Washington Water Power Company.

On completion of the staff's antitrust review, the Director of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation will issue an initial finding as to whether there have
been "significant changes" under Section 105¢(2) of the Atomic Energy Act.

A copy of this finding will be published in the Federal Reaister and will be

sent to the Washington, D. C. and local public document rooms and to those
persons providing comments or information in response to this notice. If the
initial finding concludes that there have not been any significant changes,
requests for reevaluation may be submitted for a period of 30 days after the

date of the Federal Register notice. _The results of any reevaluation that is

requested will alsc be published in the Federal Register and copies sent to the

Washington, D. C. and local public docurment rooms.



A copy of the general information portion of the application for an

oper:ting license and the antitrust information submitted is available for
public examination and copyiég for a fee at the Commission's Public Document
Room, 1717 H Street, N. W., Washington, D. C. 20555, ahd at the local public
document room at the W. H. Abel Memorial Library, 125 Main Street, South,
Montesanc, Washington 98563,

Any person who desires additional information regarding the matter covered
by this notice or who wishes to have his views considered with respect to
significant changes related to antitrust matters which have occurred in the
applicants' activities since the construction permit antitrust review should
submit such requests for information or views to the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Washington, D. C. 20555, Attention: Chief, Antitrust and Economic
wwaiysis Branch, Office of Muclear Reactor Regulation, on or before November 26,

1982.

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland, this i#® day of October, 1982.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

nis D. Kerrigan, ActArg Chief
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